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Dear NAME,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Too many young people continue to suffer and die by suicide. You can join me in taking action to prevent suicide by supporting the Jordan Porco Foundation (JPF). I donate my time because I am passionate about JPF’s unique programs and the many ways they impact the public health issue of youth suicide. I’m honored to serve on JPF’s Resource Development Committee and invite you to help me in changing the trajectory of tragedy. 
I am asking you to donate – in any amount - to help JPF’s programs continue making a difference in the lives of today's youth. 
JPF’s lifesaving programs are in STATE colleges, universities, and schools. But, they need your financial support in order to stay in the state, engage more schools, and reach even more young adults in your community and beyond. 
Your donation allows JPF to keep reaching youth who need help the most in STATE and across the country. By investing your dollars today you’re giving our children a tomorrow.
In giving, you will help empower young adults with the strength to reduce the stigma associated with mental illness, the knowledge to recognize risk factors for suicide and self-harm, and with healthy coping strategies and habits that can provide relief from anxiety, depression, and substance abuse. 
Please give the gift of life today. 
When we're in it for life together, we can make an even greater impact to support our future generation's mental health and emotional wellbeing. On behalf of myself and all of the young adults JPF positively impacts—a heartfelt thank you. 
In Deepest Gratitude, 
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